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Greetings from the current Copper Creek Board Members!








Last spring during the annual meeting, four neighbors volunteered to accept the         responsibility of taking over the Copper Creek Home Owners Association because the prior board was immediately vacating. There was no time for a neighborhood vote or formal introduction, and for that, the current board would like to sincerely apologize.  This is not how matters will be taken care of moving forward. 





 	Meet the new Board:


Jack Hix – President


Joe Garrett - Vice President


Rich DiMonico – Secretary


Douglas Barnes- Treasurer





If you have any questions or concerns, email us at coppercreekedmond@gmail.com. We know that many of you, over the past several months, have emailed and we are diligently working on getting the matters brought to our attention taken care of.  Again, the current board would like to sincerely apologize for those questions, comments and concerns that have gone unaddressed until now.  Rest assured, this will not be the case moving forward. 





Now that our introduction is out of the way, we would like to address a couple of immediate concerns.  The first concern is the brick wall facing Pennsylvania Avenue is leaning and is in danger of falling. So far, we have two estimates to repair the fence, but it is going to be expensive. The estimate from American Leveling is $25,000 to $30,000. The second leveling company's bid was approximately $33,000. On re-inspection of the wall, it is leaning all the way around into the entrance on 173rd Street & Pennsylvania Ave. We will get new bids on the wall repair or replacement. The board members also discussed many options to fix the problem such as leveling the brick wall and or putting up some other kind of fence. The reason we discussed options that would be cheaper is because we are lacking current funds to repair the fence at this time.  If there is anyone that has expertise in concrete or building, your suggestions or help would be greatly appreciated. Please email us with any suggestions you may have. 





This brings us to our second immediate concern.  There are approximately $27,000 in unpaid dues at this time.  If the dues were up to date and paid, we could repair the fence.  The other expenses that factor into our budget are mowing, pond maintenance, playground equipment maintenance, utility bills (electric & water), insurance, and book keeping.  





Budget Update:


$33,953 in the HOA account as of Jan 31, 2015.  Annual HOA revenues are $44,450 based on all 254 homes paying the annual mandatory $175 HOA dues. 





Annual CCHOA meeting is scheduled for Saturday, April 18th at 10:30 am at the gazebo in the green belt, weather permitting.  If weather doesn’t cooperate, the meeting will be rescheduled for the following weekend, April 25th; same place and time. We would love for everyone to attend and meet the new board members, ask questions and discuss the fence.  Unfortunately, we will not be having refreshments or activities like in previous years in efforts to conserve our funds.


We hope to see you there!!





http://www.neighborhoodlink.com/Copper_Creek-Edmo
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CCHOA Board Members: President


Joe Garrett – Vice President


Secretary


Suzy Barnes – Book Keeper


Douglas Barnes – Treasurer





Neighborhood Watch 


Need volunteers


 


Beautification Committee 


Need Volunteers





Welcoming Committee 


Need Volunteers















































We ask you to review 


and familiarize yourself with our Neighborhood Covenants. If you need a current copy, please email and we will be more than happy to provide you with one. Common covenant violations include: no parking of any Commercial Vehicle, boat, trailer, or RV on 


the street. Trash cans must be screened in 


and not visible from 


the street.








We have over $27,000 in unpaid dues.  It is critical that we collect all dues to pay for necessary expenses.  If you don’t pay, a lien will be placed on your home.  To pay your past due balance contact Karen Arbogast @ karbogast@cox.net











